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Docket No. 50-335

Mr. J. W. Williams, Jr.
Vice President
Nuclear Energy Department
Florida Power 5 Light Company
P. 0. Box 14000
Juno Beach, Florida 33408

Dear Mr. Williams:
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As a result of the visit to St. Lucie Plant Unit No. I in December 1984 in
conjunction with Task Action Plan A-45, Decay Heat Removal, a need for
additional drawings and procedures has been identified.

The cooperation of Florida Power and Light was greatly appreciated by the
visiting team. Your staff personnel in Juno Beach and at the plant site did
an excellent job in answering questions and conducting plant walk downs.

The additional drawings are indicated in the attachment to the enclosed letter.
A copy of Emergency Operating Procedures for hurricane, tornado and external
flooding is also requested.

Please send this material directly to:

Mr. Martin W. McCann, Jr.
Jack R. Benjamin 5 Assoc.
444 Castro Street
Suite 501
Mountain View, California 94041

You need send only a copy of your transmittal letter to me. If you have
any questions, contact the project manager, D. Sells (301) 492-9735.

This request for additional information affects fewer than ten respondents;
therefore, OMB clearance is not required under P.L. 96-511.

Sincerely,

Enclosure:
As stated

Orfhgnnl signed by:

James R. Miller, Chic'f
Operating Reactors Branch ¹3
Division of Licensing

cc: See next page
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